
North Cedar Elementary Boosters

The North Cedar Elementary Boosters met on November 12th at 6:00pm at the North 
Cedar High School cafeteria. 8 Members were present. The Nothing Bundt Cake 
fundraiser was reviewed, Several members volunteered to pick them up in Davenport at 
3:00. Parents and students can pick up their orders at the High School from 4:30 till 6 
on November 15th.  A Facebook post will be made reminding them to bring boxes also. 
Discussion was held on committing money to the end of year celebrations. It was 
suggested to contact Main Street Contracting about an agreement for inflatables and 
other activities. Nicki Welsh will reach out to them for more information and quote. It was 
agreed to pledge  $10.00 per student to help support field trips, any thing over that 
amount the Student Productions account could help fund the trip. This will give teachers 
more options for field trips for students thru out the year. 

Allie Petersen has started creating ornaments for the Christmas trees with the QR 
codes on them for the teachers Amazon wish list. There also will be an insert put into 
the Christmas programs at the concerts with the QR codes on them. Amazon Links to 
the teachers list will be posted on the Boosters Facebook page. 

The Boosters will fill the snack cart for staff members around December 10th.  Budget of 
$200 for each building was approved. The staff is very appreciative and enjoy the 
snacks and drinks. 

It was agreed to purchase indoor recess activities and games up to $500 for each 
elementary building. Discussion was held on the Daddy Daughter dance. Date was set 
for February 15th and the alternative date as February 22nd. Time was set from 6-8pm 
and the theme of “Boots & Bows” and “A Knight To Remember” were discussed. It was 
suggested to stick to a few themes that was we can save decorations from year to year. 
It was suggested to ask SundStop also to prove pizzas to alleviate the workload of 
Caseys. Sign ups will be sent around January 24th and due back February 7th. 

Next meeting will be January 14th at 6pm in the North Cedar High School library. 

Submitted by Stephanie VonBehren 


